
 

 

 

 

23 February 2024 
  
NOTICE OF AMENDMENT TO THE BID DOCUMENT  

This notice serves to inform you of the following amendments that were made to the bid document 
and accompanying annexures for tender number GNP-067-23- Appointment of a service provider 
for the provision of vehicles on a Full Maintenance Lease (FML); fleet support services for FML and 
Managed-maintenance (MM) of existing fleet for a period of five (05) years, as follows: 

No.  Document reference Description of amendment Comments 

1. Page 35 – 17.1 Reference to outright 
purchase option has been 
removed 

This was included in 
error. 

2. Page – 47 – 17.15.4 Reference to Professional 
indemnity/Fidelity insurance 
has been removed 

Not required as part of 
tender. 

3.  Annexure 1 – Fleet Register 
KNP 

All information on annexure 
was updated.  

Bidders to use new 
version of annexure.  

4.  Annexure 3 – Fleet Register 
Parks 

All information on annexure 
was updated.  

Bidders to use new 
version of annexure.  

5. Annexure A3 - Pricing 
schedule 

- Roadside assistance was 
included under Managed-
Maintenance section and 
removed from under 
tracking.  

- Tracking section was 
revised. 

- Roadside assistance was 
included separately under 
ad-hoc services 

Bidders to use new 
annexure provided. 

6.  Annexure A3 - Pricing 
schedule 

Category 80A was added 
under FML which relates to 
65-seater Commuter bus. 

Bidders to use new 
annexure provided. 

7. Page 7- Returnable 
documents - SBD 7  

SBD 7 removed from list of 
returnable documents 

Contracting will be 
concluded with 
successful bidder. 

 
 
For any further information, contact the Mr. Quinton Chetty (Quinton.Chetty@sanparks.org) or 
Ms. Khethiwe Silubane (Khethiwe.Silubane@sanparks.org). 

 

 

____________________________________ 

Mr. Ernest Hlungwani 

Senior Manager: Supply Chain Management 
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